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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As a digital school, Cedarbank is committed to teaching our young people how to stay safe online. Our 

pupils each have their own device to use within classes and we ensure that our learners understand the 

importance of using these safely and responsibly. The use of these devices is guided by our Responsible 

Usage agreement and is closely monitored to help to safeguard our learners.   

 

This session we are focusing on working towards our Digital Wellbeing Award for Cyber Resilience and 

Internet Safety. As part of this we are working in partnership with NSPCC to bring you two online 

sessions. Each session will provide you with lots of information and tips for how to keep young people safe 

whilst they explore the internet in a variety of different contexts.  

 

The first of the two sessions that we will be promoting will take place on Monday November 7
th

 at 7pm. 

The topic is Online Safety, Grooming and Online bullying & Online friendships. The link to access this 

Teams meeting will be sent via Groupcall one week before the meeting. 

 

The second session will be provided as an online session in February as part of our Safer Internet Day 

activities. Again, this information session will be lead by NSPCC and details will be provided nearer the 

time with a link shared via Groupcall one week prior to the selected date. 

 

We very much hope that you will be able to join these sessions and that you find them useful and 

informative. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

 

Nerissa Davies 

Class Teacher 
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